Subject: Zone Chair Report June 2024 - March 2025 - MD 19, Zones I-6 & I-7
Dear District Governor and Cabinet Members,

Please accept my apologies for the delayed submission of this report, which covers the
activities of Zones I-6 and |-7 through March 2025.

Since the beginning of the 2024-2025 Lions year, | have focused on ensuring active
communication and engagement within both zones.

Club Visitations:
e | am pleased to report that all clubs within Zones |-6 and I-7 have been visited.
Zone Meetings:

« Two combined Zone meetings have been conducted, fostering valuable
collaboration and idea sharing between I-6 and |-7.

o Meetings were held on September 21st, 2024, and January 18th and 25th, 2025.
« Key discussion points during these meetings included:

o The importance of developing and maintaining clear and inspiring club
mission statements.

o Strategies for enhancing club public image and promoting service
activities through effective media utilization.

o ldentifying and implementing methods to reactivate less active members
and boost overall club participation.

Upcoming Meeting:

e Our next combined Zone I-6 and I-7 meeting is scheduled for April 12th, 2025, in
Wenatchee.

| am committed to continuing to support the clubs in Zones I-6 and I-7 and look forward
to a productive remainder of the Lions year.

Respectfully,
Craig Boothe
Zone Chairman, Zones I-6 & I-7 MD 19



